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Barrington development
1 message

Chuck Koton <chuckkoton2010@yahoo.com> Sat, Oct 22, 2016 at 9:42 PM
Rep!y-To: Chuck Koton <chuckkoton2010@yahoo.com>
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Dear Ms Dickinson, As an LA resident for 25 years I, and so many others, have been terribly dismayed by the rampant 
construction/development that is destroying the city's quality of life. Now it comes to my attention that these greedy pig 
developers may actually be using a new conniving strategy to bypass any limits on their greed, there is a supposed 
development appeal on a property that supposedly exists at 11600 Barrington but is actually a property on Dunston 
Way...I beg you to take heed of so many Brentwood area residents desires and not let this corrupt project go forward..as 
it is, there is apparently constant simultaneous new projects slated for Barrington Ave that will geometrically compound 
traffic, polution and all quality of life issues in the area...this frenzy of construction is unsustainable...Please Stop It!
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